
From: Cherry, Brian K
Sent: 7/13/2010 11:02:53 AM
To: 'matthew.deal@cpuc.ca.gov' (matthew.deal@cpuc.ca.gov)
Cc:
Bee:
Subject: Re: Darbee thought leaders

No. I think the 12th is right. I told Mike and Carol the wrong date. Sorry.

From: Deal, Matthew <matthew.deal@cpuc.ca.gov> 
To: Cherry, Brian K 
Sent: Tue Jul 13 10:40:19 2010 
Subject: Darbee thought leaders

Hey,

We have darbee scheduled for thought leaders on Aug 12. Are your records 
different? If so, let's get together and fix it.

Sent from my Verizon Wireless Phone

SB GT&S 0009712
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